

July 18, 2003

Mr. David K. Miller, P.G. President Seismic Surveys, Inc. 7313-R Grove Road Frederick, Maryland 21704

Subject:

Veteran's Stadium Implosion, Philadelphia, PA

Dear Mr. Miller:

I am writing to thank you for your assistance in preparing the feasibility study for the implosion of Veteran's Stadium. With completion of this study, your contractual obligation to the Phillies is complete.

It has been a pleasure working with you. Good luck on your proposal to the bidders on vibration consulting during the implosion work. If you have any question or we can be of any assistance to you, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Charles Boschen

Deputy Project Manager

The Phillies

Cc: J. Santoro